
 
 
 
 
 
 

Change of Onsite Learning for Grade 7/8 Pulana 

(Friday 16th, Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th June) 
 

Dear guardians and students of Grade 7/8 pulana 

 

It has been brought to my attention that many students from Grade 7/8 pulana are not 
consistently following the four principles of our school (Participation, Honesty, Safe & Legal 
and Respect). 

 

It has been decided that for tomorrow (Friday 16 June, Monday 19 June and Tuesday 20 June) 
all students of pulana will be undertaking offsite learning (no onsite learning for pulana 
students). During this time Caro (teacher), Ryan (Program Director – Wellbeing) and/or Sam 
(Youth Worker) will organise an outreach visit for all students in pulana. Caro and Sam will 
be in contact to organise a visit during this period. 

 

During the visit, school staff will work with the young person and family members to revisit 
the four principles that all students and staff follow. 

 

I apologise the inconvenience to our pulana families; however, I believe a reset is needed for 
the entire class in order for them to successfully move forward with their education at St 
Francis Flexible Learning Centre. 

 

All students of pulana will be welcome back onsite on Wednesday 21 June.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Nick McGann 

Principal 


